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US 54 & US 70 guardrail installation starts this summer   
 
Otero/Lincoln County – The New Mexico Department of Transportation will install and upgrade 
guardrail on US 54 from mile marker 56 to 63 (Otero County) and US 70 from mile marker 288 to 300 
(Lincoln County). 
 
This safety improvement project will take a year to complete.  The work will require single-lane closures 
under flag control. Drivers are advised to pay attention and watch for construction personnel while work 
is taking place. 
 
For up-to-date road information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 201-8283 (cell) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us.  
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